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QUESTION 

Has there been any reduction in the incidents of domestic and family violence for Aboriginal Territorians? 

ANSWER 

The 2022 Everyone Together Aboriginal Affairs Strategy Annual Report includes data from 2019 to 2021. 
In 2021, there were 4501 Aboriginal victims of domestic violence in the Territory, this is an increase from 
4206 victims in 2020.  

Updated numbers will be reported in the 2023 annual report due in the second half of this year.  

More up to date data may be sought via a request to NT Police, Fire and Emergency Services.  


